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Via Overnight and Electronic Mail

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
N.H. Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301

RE: Docket DE 14-216: CORE Energy Efficiency Programs

Dear Ms. Howland,

On behalf of Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. and Northern Utilities, Inc. (collectively, the

“Companies”) I enclose four (4) copies of the Companies’ Annual Reports and

Performance Incentives calculations for the Companies’ 201 6 energy efficiency

programs. The Commission approved the 2016 programs in Order No. 25,856

(December 24, 2015).

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Regards,

Patrick Taylor
Senior Counsel

Patrick Taylor 6 Liberty Lane West
Senior counsel Hampton, NH 03842
taylorpunitiI.com
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